Daniel George

From: Daniel George

Sent: Saturday, February 06, 2016 3:58 PM

To: Dianne Blumer (Dianne.Blumer@akleg.gov)
Subject: SJR 15 & SCR 4 Support Email

From: Don Brand [mailto:ddbrand@prodigy.net]

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 1:05 PM

To: Sen. Bill Stoltze <Sen.Bill.Stoltze @akleg.gov>

Subject: Your call for a Convention of States for a "Veto" amendment

Senator, your proposed amendment falls well with the scope of the Convention of States Resolution that the
Alaska Legislature passed in 2014. This is why we specifically worded the resolution in terms of a “subject” (limit
the power of the Federal Government) rather than any specific amendment.

FYT, the COS Project resolution is progressing like wildfire. We’ve passed in 4 states (AK, FL, GA, AL), and the
resolution is working it’s way through dozens of other states. In the last week alone, AZ, TN, IN and NM have
passed the resolution out of committees, and NM has passed the resolution in the House. There are grass roots
organizations in all 50 states now, actively working to get us to the required 34 states.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me and I will be happy to help you.

Don Brand
AK COS Legislative Liaison

"They that can give up essential liberty to obtain a little temporary safety deserve neither liberty nor safety." Ben
Franklin



